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I am oppose the law to allow PTs and PT assistants to perform HVLA manipulation 

and needling in order to protect the public and the fine art of Chiropractic 

manipulation and acupuncture, leaving that to the experts of the field. 

Just because one takes a 3 month class in these subjects, if doesn’t make them an 

expert, let us all work together and keep the specialists and specialties separate .    


